
AS WE ENTER INTO THE

MONTH OF NOVEMBER, WE

WANT TO REMEMBER HOW

THANKFUL AND BLESSED WE

ALL ARE TO BE SAFE AND

HEALTHY.
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WHAT DID
NOVEMBER BRING?

 

PA DISTRICT REGION 4 MEETING
Our club is proud to be the home of
PA District Region 4 Trustee Matt

Wise.  Matt guided the club and many
other clubs in Region 4 through a

virtual, inspirational meeting focused
on Club growth and Community

Service during the pandemic.  The
meeting was very well attend.  Also at

that meeting, our own President
Penny Meyers was elected as

incoming Trustee for 2021-2024.  (I
am honored to serve our clubs, but

have very BIG shoes to fill).
 

November 10 was designated by the
membership committee to be "Thankful
Tuesday."  The club was going to meet

at the Sons of Italy for a
Prayer/Inspirational meeting instead of a

Prayer breakfast traditionally held by
Kiwanians.  But, due to members not
being comfortable, it was not held in

person.    A "grateful jar" was
established by Sally, and members sent
notes of what they were grateful for to

her, to be read at a later time.  Members
also sent cards to residents of Putnam

Manor, with messages of hope and
cheer.  A "Sunshine Basket" was also

put together with donations from
members for Mr. T and Dot who have
been struggling with some illnesses.

 



November Birthdays
Lisa Sente  November 4

Mike Treas  November 16
Dr. Richard Powers  November 16

Dave Shickel  November 17
Tim Meyers  November 20

 
 
 

NEW MEMBER INDUCTION

The November member meeting was filled with lots of "member stuff" 
 Three new members were inducted, Ashley Rohr and Rachel Muir,
sponsored by Ricky Reinberg and Tia Hillyer, an Corporate member

Paul Mahoney(absent) sponsored by Penny Meyers.   Thank you
sponsors, and welcome new members!   

MEMBER RECOGNITION
The membership committee started a new
initiative of giving a gift card each month to

a member who has gone above and
beyond.  The member is recommended by

another club member.  This month's
recipient was Tim Meyers for always be in

the background with his willingness to help.  
Congratulations!!! and Thank you TIm!



KIWANIS HERO IN SERVICE
AWARD

F O R  T H E  S E C O N D  Y E A R  I N  A  R O W  W E  H A V E  A  K I W A N I S

H E R O  I N  O U R  C L U B .  E A R L I E R  T H I S  Y E A R ,  O U R  O W N

S A L L Y  G A R R I S O N - Y O U N G  W A S  H O N O R E D  W I T H  A

P E N N S Y L V A N I A  K I W A N I S  H E R O  I N  S E R V I C E  A W A R D !

O R I G I N A L L Y  A N N O U N C E D  A T  O U T  V I R T U A L  D I S T R I C T

C O N V E N T I O N  I N  A U G U S T ,  S A L L Y  I S  S E E N  H E R E

R E C E I V I N G  H E R  A W A R D  F R O M  R E G I O N  4  T R U S T E E ,

M A T T  W I S E  A T  A  R E C E N T  M E E T I N G .
 

S A L L Y  I S  A  C H A R T E R  M E M B E R  O F  T H E  K I W A N I S  C L U B

O F  B A L D  E A G L E  A N D  N I T T A N Y  V A L L E Y S  A N D  E X U D E S

A L L  S I X  O B J E C T S  O F  K I W A N I S  I N  H E R  D A I L Y  L I F E .

W I T H  T H E  P A S S I O N  F O R  E X P A N D I N G  K I W A N I S

S E R V I C E  I N  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y ,  S H E  H A S  S E R V E D  O U R

C L U B  A S  C H A I R P E R S O N  F O R  T H E  E L I M I N A T E  P R O J E C T

-  L E A D I N G  O U R  C L U B  T O  R E A C H  I T ' S  P L E D G E  O F

R A I S I N G  $ 2 7 , 5 0 0  T O W A R D  T H E  E L I M I N A T I O N  O F

M A T E R N A L  A N D  N E O N A T A L  T E T A N U S  A S  P A R T  O F

T H E  K I W A N I S  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  S E R V I C E  P R O J E C T .
 

S A L L Y  I S  A  P A S T  A N D  C U R R E N T  C L U B  T R E A S U R E R .

D U R I N G  A  B R I E F  H I A T U S ,  S H E  S E R V E D  A S  O U R

G R A N T  W R I T E R  F O R  O U R  " B E N V  K I W A N I S  R A I S E S

R E A D E R S "  L I T E R A C Y  P R O G R A M  A S  W E L L  A S  C L U B

M E M B E R S H I P  C H A I R P E R S O N  W H I C H  L E A D  U S  T O

S E E I N G  P O S I T I V E  G R O W T H  D U R I N G  H E R  T E N U R E .

 

I N  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y ,  Y O U ' L L  R E C O G N I Z E  S A L L Y  A S

T H E  B U S I N E S S  M A N A G E R  O F  M I L L E R  B R O T H E R S

A U T O  S A L E S .  H E R  P E R S O N A L I T Y  A N D  S M I L E  L I G H T S

U P  T H E  R O O M  A N D  S H E  I S  M O R E  T H A N  J U S T  A

F R I E N D  T O  H E R  F E L L O W  K I W A N I A N S  -  S H E  I S

F A M I L Y .

 

S A L L Y  I S  A L W A Y S  T H E R E  T O  S U P P O R T  E V E R Y O N E

A N D  D E S E R V E S  T H E  R E C O G N I T I O N  B E F I T T I N G  A  T R U E

" K I W A N I S  H E R O  I N  S E R V I C E . "

 

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  S A L L Y !  T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R

C O N T I N U E D  D E D I C A T I O N  A N D  S E R V I C E  T O  T H E

C O M M U N I T Y .  

ESSAY CONTEST
Sally (above) is also the creator of the
essay contest which was held in the
Summer.  The topic was "Covid-19" .
Two of our essay winners were guest

speakers at the member meeting.  Gavin
and Ewan Morris are both from the
Sugar Valley Charter School.  They

provided positive feedback about the
contest and felt it was a very interesting
essay to write.  They hope the club will

continue with the essay contests.



"IN THE WORKS"
 

SALVATION ARMY BELL
RINGING, DECEMBER 12

YUY

YUMMY YUMMY YUMMY  
JUST IN TIME FOR CHRISTMAS  

SELLING GERTRUDE HAWKS CANDY BARS
ONLY $1 EACH!!!!

 


